
 

TEEN LOCK-IN 

What is the Lock-In? 

The Lock-In is a yearly event that happens every beginning of December, run by the Rocky Mountain 

Conference Teen Coordinators and trusted adult volunteers. This all-nighter event is meant to be a 

space where teens from different clubs across the conference can come and intermingle with each other 

through games, sports and fellowship. There is also a share your faith activity involved. It is a great place 

to have teens try coming out of their comfort zone by making friends from different clubs. 

The night starts off with a devotional followed by dinner and then different types of games and sport 

activities until pick up the next morning. For those who prefer quieter activities, they have the option of 

watching an age-appropriate movie or tabletop games. Teens who would prefer to nap will be provided 

with a quiet space under adult supervision. Teens are prohibited from leaving the premises. They may 

not leave any of the group activities without first informing an adult. For the share your faith activity, we 

will be donating tied fleece blankets to the Children’s Hospital. We encourage clubs to make these 

blankets as a club activity and have the teens attending the Lock-In turn them into the donation area we 

will provide during the Lock-In. Please remember to present this outing (the Lock-in) to your designated 

church board to make it an official activity for your club. You will need to RSVP through this email but 

will have to register at the location. The cost for this event is $15. Please let us know if your teens have 

any food allergies in the RSVP. 

All starts December 3rd at 7pm to December 4th 7am, 2022. 

At the Littleton SDA Church. 74005 Windermere St. Littleton CO. 80120 

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns don’t hesitate to contact us by text and we’ll get back 

to you. 

Teen Coordinators 

Roberto Mira (303) 349-1645 

Adriana Mira (720) 298-3830 


